
 

Raleigh, North Carolina 
November 16, 2007 
 
 
 
Leisure Landscapes signs contract for new operations center. 
 
Paul Martin, the President and CEO of Leisure Landscapes, announced today that Leisure 
Landscapes has signed a long-term lease for a new operations center. 
 
The property is located near the Wake County and Durham County lines off highway 98 and 
includes nearly ten acres of land. On the property is a 1.5 acre spring-fed pond, security fencing 
and buildings for offices and storage. 
 
“We’re excited about our new property” declares Mr. Martin.  “It is located centrally between 
Durham and Raleigh in the northern growth corridor and is located close to major transportation 
hubs.  This location will allow us to consolidate operations to one site and better serve all our 
Triangle customers.”  
 
Plans are currently being prepared to transition from multiple locations to the new site.  Con-
solidation should be completed and operations begin from the new location January 1, 2008. 
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